
 
 
 
 
 

Dear DWRCB, 
Please raise the volumes of water in the San Joaquin River and its tributaries at least back up to 
60%. For the Merced, Tuolumne and Stanislaus 35% is much too low. We all want the fish and 
wildlife to survive! 
 
More than half of the big river should make it to the Delta in the wet season, and enough flow 
for the fish and wildlife should make it through in the dry season, too. 
 
The salmon and other fish and the birds are very important parts of our economy and culture. 
We must take care of them for future generations. 
 
We need to start working with farmers and cities to reduce their excessive water use. There is 
enough water and we need to share it with the natural world of our glorious state. 
Thank you, 
Karen Van Epen 
845 4th St. 
Woodland, CA 95695 
 
 
Karen Van Epen 
kve@dcn.org 
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